
 
 

 
 
Your ACBC News Update came about as means to further 
communicate with members online between Newsletters as 
news/events/issues come up. If you would like to submit something 
for either publication, please let the Board of Directors or 
Communications Committee know. It should relate to ACBC activities. 
Contact information is on the website. 

This bulletin can come out whenever needed and will be distributed 
on the website, emailed and on social media -- but not mailed. The 
Newsletter will still come out at least 3 times a year and if a member 
is not on the ACBC email list, it will be mailed to them. Yes, a lot of 
this bulletin info will probably end up in the Newsletter but the Your 
ACBC News Update allows us to get information out quickly via email 
and the internet. Those who are not on the internet will get the 
Newsletters in the mail 3X year. Please help with reducing postage, 
printing, formatting and volunteers folding and stamping the 
Newsletter by receiving the Newsletter via email. You can sign up for 
email notices on the ACBC website: ACBC-whidbey.org.  

 

NEWS 

The BOD meetings will be held via Zoom video conference call on the 3rd Tuesday of the month at 6:30 PM. 
Members who wish to participate can login at: 
https://zoom.us/j/6548872824?pwd=d3NndXhDSlI0QWQzUndyYUxxNm5rUT09     

Password: 180088 

ACBC committee meetings will most likely be held on Zoom, as well. 
Your committee chair will email a Zoom link to you.  
 

 

ACBC SHELTER & POOL 
All group meetings at the 
shelter have been canceled 
until further notice. The 
playgrounds and beach are still 
open but suggest members 
follow WA State and CDC 
guidelines.  
The pool opening this summer 
is obviously dependent on the 
same guidelines, and more 
information about the pool 
schedule, swim lessons and 
BBQ’s will be provided as they 
become available.  
If Washington’s Phased 
Approach is met the pool 
could open sometime this 
summer.  
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TUESDAY COFFEE 
During these times of staying at home, ACBC wanted to offer Stay at Home Coffee just 
like we used to -- Tuesday mornings at 10 on Zoom.  

Meeting via Zoom: 
https://zoom.us/j/6548872824?pwd=d3NndXhDSlI0QWQzUndyYUxxNm5rUT09  

Password: 180088 

PICK UP SERVICE 
It has been suggested we offer to pick up groceries or medications for those who are quarantined.  Dennis has 
a list of several people who are willing to do that. Members can call him at 206-229-0632 if they would like 
something picked up for them.  

Island Transit offers a similar service of delivering food and 
prescriptions also. 

COVID 19 INFORMATION LINKS 
The Coupeville Chamber of Commerce website which has many 
links to COVID 19 information: 
https://coupevillechamber.com/covid19-updates/ 

The 4 Phases of opening WA State was posted May 1 2020: 
https://covid19.wa.gov/sites/default/files/2020-05/PhasedReopeningChart.pdf 

The full WA State COVID 19 Response website: 
https://covid19.wa.gov 

 
Thank you, 
Communications Committee 

 


